
Endeavor Elementary

PTO NEWS
Week of January 31, 2022

PTO MEETING
The next PTO meeting  will be Friday, February 25th at
9:30am. You can join us in person at the school or via
Zoom. Check future newsletters for the Zoom link!

If you weren't able to make the January meeting, a link
to the minutes can be found on our website, just click
here.

Stay Connected! 

endeavorptorockets@gmail.com

@EEPTO

https://rocketspto.weebly.com/

Talent Show  - The Talent Show will be on
March 3rd at 6pm and we're looking for
volunteers to help us make it a great event. 
 Click here to see how you can help!

Rocket Blast Club 6  - We're looking for some
parents to help with planning this year's Club
6 at Rocket Blast. Club 6 is a special area JUST
FOR 6TH GRADERS where they can hang out
and have fun during Rocket Blast. If interested
or to learn more please contact Jen Herman at
jen.a.herman@gmail.com.

Culture Day Flags  - We're looking for 1 or 2
volunteers to help on Feb. 7th at 3:30pm with
hanging flags for Culture Day. This will
require getting up on the lift and hanging the
flags on hooks around the top of the lobby. If
you are available to help please let email
endeavorptorockets@gmail.com

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES
Book Fair  - It is coming February 7-17
and we are looking for volunteers to
help with set-up, operating the fair,
and clean-up. Help is needed during
the school day as well as some
weekend/evening times. If you are able
to volunteer, click here to sign up.

https://rocketspto.weebly.com/meeting-minutes.html
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080449a5a923a57-talent
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080449A5A923A57-spring1


MARCH MADNESS

YEARBOOK PHOTOS

The next Endeavor Night Out is at Marco's Pizza on
February 16th - click here for more details!

Do you have some great pictures from Endeavor events
like Trunk or Treat or spirit week?  Does your child like
seeing themselves in the yearbook?  If so, please submit
them for consideration for the yearbook.  You can email
the pictures to Endeavoryearbook2022@gmail.com.

SPIRIT STICKS
With the success of the Honor Roll Spirit Sticks,
we are in need of some volunteers once a month
to sell spirit sticks in the cafeteria! It would be
11:10-12:55 but with more volunteers, we can
split time! For more Information or interest,
please email Barb Mullins at
barbara.mullins@lakotaonline.com

March is just around the corner which
means it’s time for March Madness…Lakota
Elementary style! March Madness is a
charity basketball tournament. Any student
can participate - no prior basketball
experience is necessary. This year’s
tournament will take place March 28-April 8.
And we're looking for parents to volunteer to
coach.  Click here for more details.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1M89QV0hEQRKmtcRA3gNDREfyuYl8xbUF/view?usp=sharing
mailto:Endeavoryearbook2022@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aVizksbB3gJFDu3jFUNFDK_hYmLrUrS6/view?usp=sharing

